Nearly $4,000 raised for BVL at 4th Annual Mixed Tourney

Almost $4,000 was raised for BVL, The Bowlers to
Veterans Link, by participants and attendees of NCA-
USBCA’s 4™ Annual Mixed Tournament in Support
of BVL, which took place November 9-10 and 16-17
at Bowl America Shirley. Tournament Director Tom
Dale presented a $2,800 check
from the tournament at the
association’s November board
meeting, while BVL. Commit-
THE BOWLERS T0 VETERANS UNK  tee Chair Berlin Myers said an

additional $1,130 was collect-
ed from instant raffles, ball raffles, and other activities
during the event.

BVL, bowling’s oldest charity founded in 1942, sup-
ports America’s veteran and active duty service men
and women.

Here is a list of this season’s tournament champions:

TEAM
“Hot of Miss...Not!,” Bowie, Md. (LaVerne Green, Tori
Lyles, Brian Baker, Michael Hickman) [2,926], $740.

SCRATCH TEAM

“Not the 10-Pin,” Alexandria, Va. (Shanell Overton,
Candy Selvage, Christopher Elliott, Jason Eman),
2,591, $240.

www.ncausbca.org

DOUBLES

Patricia Davidson & Donald Fisher, Sterling, Va.

(1,583), $500.

SCRATCH DOUBLES
Ann Young, Alexandria, Va., & Donald Evans,
Springfield, Va. (1,510), $160.

SINGLES
Amy Wentzlaff, Frederick, Md. (849), $400.

SCRATCH SINGLES
Neal Dembo, Damascus, Md. (784), $160.

ALL EVENTS
James Gaskill lll, Arlington, Va. (2,301), $150.

SCRATCH ALL EVENTS
Jason Eman, Springfield, Va. (2,193), $200.

Complete prize list
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